City of Detroit
COUNCILMAN SCOTT R. BENSON

MEMORANDUM

TO: Hon. Janice Winfrey, City Clerk

FROM: Hon. Scott Benson, City Council District 3

CC: Gabriela Santiago-Romero, Chair, Public Health & Safety Standing
Committee
Malik Washington, Mayor’s Liaison

VIA: Hon. Council President Mary Sheffield

DATE: 13 June 2025

RE: RECONSIDERATION OF LINE ITEM 20.24

I am formally requesting reconsideration of Line Item 20.24 (“Resolution Calling for
Urgent Improvements to Patient Safety”), which was presented during the June 10th

formal session. Please schedule this reconsideration for the next City Council formal
session on Tuesday, June 17, 2025.

If you have any questions, please contact my office at 313-224-1198.
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